Dear Sir or Madam,
My name is Xiaowei Liu, and I am a postdoctoral research associate at the Biodesign Institute, Arizona State University. I would like to ask if I could have the honor to become one of the editorial board members for Immunogenetics. Dr. Sara Baratchi recommended me to contact you.
I have reviewed manuscripts for journals including Journal of American Chemical Society, Vaccine, Applied Microbiology and Biotechnology. My expertise mainly includes:
1. Vaccine design;
2. Cellular immune response;
3. Tumor immunology;
4. Immunotherapeutic nanoparticles;
5. Cell-cell interactions;
6. Drug delivery;
7. Aptamers;
8. Bio-imaging;
 I received my Ph.D. degree in Biochemistry from Dr. Yan Liu’s lab at Arizona State University in 2012 and my PhD research mainly focused on the biological, especially immunological applications of DNA nanostructures. I am currently working in Dr. Yung Chang’s lab at Arizona State University, focusing on the research of nicotine vaccine design, mechanism of DNA nano-vaccine, nicotine hapten design and therapeutic delivery of nanoparticles. 
I have contributed to the publication of six peer-reviewed papers and two book chapters. And attached please find a copy of my curriculum vitae for your reference.
Based on my experience, I hope that I am qualified as an editorial member for Immunogenetics. 
Thank you very much for your time. I look forward to hearing from you soon.
Sincerely,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Xiaowei Liu
The Biodesign Institute 
Arizona State University
Tempe, AZ
85287

